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As we end the 2022 fiscal year, I am honored to share 

what your donations have made possible over the last 

year. The Sigma Foundation for Nursing continues to 

serve nurses globally to improve healthcare 

disparities, thanks to donors like you. We could not 

continue our work without you. Thank you for making 

the featured achievements below possible and for 

continuing to support nursing research, leadership, 

and Sigma programs and events. 

Gratefully yours, 

Anna M. McDaniel, 2021-2023 Board Chair 

Congratulations to our research grant recipients 

Because of your donation to the research permanent fund, the Sigma Foundation for Nursing is 

funding 19 research studies in three global regions this month. Primary investigators of six studies 

joined us virtually in April to discuss their projects. We invite you to watch the video here to see 

your donations at work! Your generosity as a Sigma Foundation for Nursing donor continues to 

empower nurse researchers around the world. To read about all studies, click here. 

A successful 2022 International Nurses Day 

The Foundation appreciates all the donors who 

made gifts to support nursing research, 

leadership, and the future of nursing on 

International Nurses Day, 12 May. A list of 

International Nurses Day donors can be found 

here. Our fiscal year 2022 will culminate on 30 

June. 

If you'd like to renew your support, Rlease do so 

here. 

T hank you to our 100th anniversary donors 

Sigma is celebrating 100 years on 5 October 

2022! Thank you to all donors who supported 

nursing research, leadership, programs, and 

events through a donation of US $100 or more 

in recognition of Sigma's founding. 

As Sigma's 100th anniversary celebration 

continues, please consider a US $100 gift by 

Founders Day on 5 October 2022 and sustain 

the future of nursing leadership and research. 

Your name will be added to the Founders Day 

donor list. 

A complete list of 100th anniversary donors can be found here. If you'd like to renew your support, 

Rlease do so here. 

Sigma Foundation for Nursing 2021-2023 Board of 
Directors 

Thank you to our Board of Directors for their service supporting our mission. 

Anna M. McDaniel, PhD, RN, FAAN, Chair 

Thora B. Hafsteinsdottir, PhD, RN, Secretary 

Rachel Choudhury, MSN, RN, CNE, Treasurer 

John Dewey, Director 

Melissa Fitzpatrick, MSN, RN, FAAN, Director 

Thomas Kearns, EdD, MA, MEd, BN, RN, FFNM, RCSI, FAAN, Director 

Jonathan G. Morgan, Director 

Ken Schindler, Director 

Laura Wood, DNP, RN, NEA-BC, FAAN, Director 

Foundation, Grants, and Awards Team 

Lynn Lambuth, Chief Administrative Officer I Lynn@SigmaNursingmg 

Contact Lynn with questions about donor advised funds, IRA charitable rollover, establishing a 

permanent fund, gifts of securities, and planned giving. 

Nikki Aleman, Donor Relations Specialist I Nikki@.,SlgmaNursing&rg 

Contact Nikki with questions about the Heritage Society, Heritage Society dinner and silent auction, 

and pledge payments. 

Chris Beaman, Corporate Relations Advisor I Chris@SigmaNursing.org 

Contact Chris with questions about how your institution can partner with Sigma on programs and 

events. 

Kristi Borchardt, Development Officer I Kristi@SigmaNursing.org 

Contact Kristi with questions about the Chapter Giving Club, the Vision Society, to donate, or with 

questions about your giving. 

Tonna Thomas, Grants Coordinator I Research@SigmaNursing.org. 

Contact Tanna with questions about grant deadlines or eligibility. 

Kelsey Van Wyk, Awards and Development Coordinator I Kelsey_@SigmaNursing.org 

Contact Kelsey with questions about Sigma awards and the awards process. 

BE 
JOIN THE PRESIDENT'S CIRCLE 

take two donations in the 2021-2023 
biennium to be recognized by 
Ken Oion in his President's Circle. 




